FAIRBURN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



NEWSLETTER NUMBER 8 - 2015

Term 2, Week 7

Wednesday 3rd June 2015

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sabula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES

Thank you to all those who attended the Student Led Conferences on Tuesday & we look forward to seeing more of our parents & whanau at tomorrows sessions. Please let us know if your circumstances have changed and you are unable to make your appointment tomorrow.

This is an important event for your children and we appreciate your participation.

Just a reminder: School finishes at the usual time and children will not be leaving early.

SCHOOL PARKING

As I am sure you are all aware the roads surrounding the school become very congested around drop off/collection time. Please be considerate to other parents and local residents by keeping driveways clear and the roads safe.

We have noticed on a couple of occasions there have been parking wardens around the school. We have no control over their presence and around tickets being issued so please abide by the NZ road code, around parking rules, in order to avoid penalties.

http://www.nzta.govt.nz/ resources/roadcode/aboutdriving/where-not-to-park.html

HEALTH CURRICULUM

As part of the schools Health and Physical Education, parents & whanau will be invited to join us on 11th June at 3:00pm to find out more around what our students will be taught as part of the curriculum and to give us feedback around the topic.

In Health and Physical Education, the focus is on the wellbeing of the students themselves, of other people, and of society through learning in health-related and movement contexts. Term 3, in particular, will be focusing on 'Keeping Ourselves Safe'.

The KOS programme is a joint initiative between the NZ Police and the Ministry of Education.

This learning area makes a significant contribution to the well-being of students beyond the classroom, particularly when it is supported by school policies and procedures and by the actions of all people in the school community so we strongly encourage you to get involved.

Regards

Frances Nelson

Principal

MERIT AWARDS

Congratulations to the following merit award recipients from the last couple of weeks:

Raaziq Hussain, Malia Vaitai, Rahil Khan, Tupou Faaui, Lili-May Tuteru, Setaita Vake, Alex Le, Delaney Uruamo, Sione Talanoa, Kioa Kilisimasi, Cecilia Tang, Nephyas Sisitoa, Hemo Cook, Tu-Te-Wehiwehi Bradley, Nardia Dawson, Jumilia Lewis, Mele Uvea, Shivin Sen, Aleiyah Tuala, Jadahliyah Tuuau, Lezayn Koperu, Kalolaine Fatai, Pele Sio losefo, Jireh Pele, Te Kohu Flavell, James Lavasii, Mani Finau, Eboney-Kate Te Hau, Matilda Vake, Sofileni Talamai, Zayley Maeva, JLam Maoe, Aysha Khan, Evan Lay, Raniera Kohunui, Fuarosa Esekielu, Avni Bhana, Margaret Mika, Sapati Taliaoa, Daniel Kata, Dee Dee Tuiti-Tahi, Jordyn Dunshea, Gabrielle Uruamo, Asnita Prasad, Reshav Kishore, Damian Leaming, Ifenna Onwudiwe, Siosiua Vea, Kimora Fuimaono, Raniyah Inayah, Sione Kailea, Tupu Berking, Farukh Ismail, Aleem Begg, Semi Nabenu,

Daniel Tavalea.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

THURSDAY 4TH JUNE

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES

TUESDAY 9TH JUNE

READING TOGETHER

THURSDAY 11TH JUNE

HEALTH CURRICULUM PARENT CONSULTATION, 3-4PM

TUESDAY 16TH JUNE

READING TOGETHER

TUESDAY 16TH JUNE

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

TUESDAY 16TH JUNE

ROOM 27 & 30, TREE PLANTING

WEDNESDAY 17TH JUNE

INTERSCHOOL NETBALL

TUESDAY 23RD & WEDNESDAY 24TH JUNE

SHARING DAYS

MONDAY 29TH JUNE

SENIOR CHILDREN GLASS BLOWING

WEDNESDAY 1ST JULY

REPORTS HOME

FRIDAY 3RD JULY

END OF TERM 2

Stay up to date with school events



www.facebook.com/fairburnschool

COMMUNITY NOTICES

HELP BREATHE LIFE INTO OTAHUHU'S NEW LIBRARY Help to create a new work of art made with thousands of hand-blown glass bubbles. These will float in the interior of the new library being built for the Otahuhu Recreation Precinct. Expert glass blowers and staff will be on hand to ensure a smooth and safe experience. Closed shoes are essential. Everyone aged eight and over is welcome. Please contact the Otahuhu Business Association to reserve a space, and to make sure you don't miss this unique experience! Richette 0274 999 891 richette@otahuhumainstreet.co.nz or Hellen 021 5383 44 hellen@otahuhumainstreet.co.nz